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School Games Gold Award 

 
Congratulations to Pensilva for achieving the Gold mark in recognition to its 

high profile and commitment to PE and school sport. Third year running!   

 

Well done to 12 year five and six pupils who have become members of the 

first ever "Sports Council". Their role is in supporting new ideas to make the 

coming year exciting/varied in sport. Watch this space!  

Year 6 London Trip 
Please ensure you return your forms and the deposit needs to be paid by 30th 

September 2016. 

There is an information meeting planned Tuesday 20th September at 3.30pm  

 



 

 

20-09-16 Y6 London Meeting 
21-10-16 Non Pupil Day. School closed 
24-10-16 Half Term 
31-10-16 Transfer to Secondary Deadline 
16-12-16 Last Day of Term 
03-01-16 Spring Term begins 
15-01-17 Application deadline for a Reception school 
  place starting September 2017 

10-02-16 Non Pupil Day. School closed 
13-02-16 Half Term 
31-03-17 Last Day of Term 
18-04-17 Summer Term begins 
01-05-17 Bank Holiday. School closed 
26-05-17 Last Day of Tern 
29-05-17 Half Term 
09-06-17 Non Pupil Day. School closed 
26-07-17 Last Day of Term 

 

 

Transfer to Secondary School   September 2016: 

 You can now   apply either online or use a  paper form available on 

www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions. 

 

The deadline for your application is 31st October 2016 

Letters Home                                                                           

Your child will have brought home many letters and 

forms this week; pease can you complete the forms and 

return them to the school as soon as possible so we can 

ensure our records are up to date and accurate.  

 

Please ensure that you check your contact details and let us know if 

there any changes to telephone/mobile numbers.     

 

 
 

 

 

Don’t forget ALL Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children are now 

entitled to free school meals.  Choosing a nutritious school meal 

will save you time and money, improve your child’s health and help 

them to concentrate in class. 


